
Appointment: 

From: Kito, Michele 
Douglas, Paul (paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Kito, Michele 

' (michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov); 'DNiehaus@SempraUtilities.com' 
('DNiehaus@SempraUtilities.com'); 'Laura.Genao@sce.com' 
('Laura.Genao@sce.com'); 'Sergio.Islas@sce.com' ('Sergio.Islas@sce.com'); 
Redacted ['EBJl@pge.com'); Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Redacted 

Subject: Follow-Up on Data Request Sent on November 16, 2012 
Location: Room 5012; Energy 866 621 8358 reimburseable resource 
Start: 11/29/2012 2:00:00 PM 
End: 11/29/2012 2:30:00 PM 

Dear All, 

Given the short lead time for Energy Division to prepare a report in compliance with PU Code 
Section 910 by February 1, 2013, we would like to set up a brief conference call to discuss the 
status of the data request that the Energy Division sent on November 16, 2012, and to answer 
any questions that you may have regarding this request. We know that not all of you will be 
able to participate, but we'd appreciate it if each of the lOUs could have at least one person 
on this call. 

Time: Thursday, 11/29/2012, 2 pm - 2:30 pm 
Number: Redacted 
Participant Code: I Redacted 

Thanks in advance for your assistance. 

Michele Kito 
Energy Division | Demand-Side Analysis Branch | Retail Rate Design 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco CA 94102 
415-703-2197 | michele.kito@cpuc.ca.gov 
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